
The Robert and Norma Craig Graduate Fellowship 

 

 

Only one proposal per faculty member is eligible for funding. Projects with more than one 

student on the same project must submit one application listing all of the participating students. 

In the event of an award, the amount will be shared between all of the students on the project. 

Faculty members must be tenured or tenure track. Faculty members must have experience 

working with graduate students. Applications must be jointly developed by the faculty member 

and the graduate student(s) on the project.  

 

Student must be at least conditionally classified, in good standing, and be making satisfactory 

progress toward their graduate degree. Students may receive this award only once.  

 

The Robert and Norma Craig Graduate Fellowships are made by the graduate dean based 

upon the recommendation of a review committee approved by the University Graduate 

Committee.  

 

The chief consideration in determining whether a proposal submission will be awarded are:  

• Quality of the proposed planned activities  

• Evidence of student interest and ability to conduct assigned tasks  

• Evidence that student is making satisfactory progress toward the degree  
 


